
From: "Judith Bennett" 
Sent: 28/09/2021 11:41 AM 
To: "Council Northernbeaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Submission re Meatworks Rd proposal 
Attachments: 20210928 Submission re Meatworks proposal.pdf 

To The Assessing Planner, 

Re: Mod 2021/0624 for Meatworks Rd, Oxford Falls 

Please accept our submission about the modified proposal regarding stormwater on Meatworks Rd property. 

Yours sincerely, 

J u d i t h  Bennett 
S e c r e t a r y ,  F r i e n d s  o f  N a r r a b e e n  L a g o o n  Catchment 
W e b s i t e :  h t t p s : w w w . n a r r a b e e n l a g o o n . o r g . a u  

2021/681339



Friends of 
Narrabeen Lagoon 
Catchment 
P.O. Box 845, Narrabeen NSW 2101 www.narrabeenlagoon.org.au 

The General Manager 
Northern Beaches Council 
Civic Centre, 725 Pittwater Road 
Dee Why NSW 2099 

September 28, 2021 

Re: Mod 2021/0624 for Meatworks Rd, Oxford Falls 

Dear Sir, 

We object to the proposal for management of stormwater because it will NOT meet the 
requirements of the LEP, DCP and Water Management for Development Policy 
(Northern Beaches Council) to: 

* improve the quality of water discharged to our natural areas to protect the ecological 
and recreational condition of our waterways, riparian areas and bushland. 

The project modifications are showing an Alternate Discharge Approach with the 
creation of 8 stormwater outlets. 

This is an unacceptable and inadequate proposal that would adversely impact the 
environment downhill from there. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ron Patton, President 

2021/681339


